
9. TEMPORARY SCULPTURE IN BOTANIC GARDENS

The Committee received a report notifying a decision by the Art in Public Places Subcommittee to
place a sculpture temporarily in the Botanic Gardens.

The Committee decided that the draft document “Procedures for the Management of Art in Public
Places” be submitted to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee for comment.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


